
            
 
 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY  

WEDNESDAY 18TH DECEMBER 2019 

 

 

 

Children are invited to wear their 
Christmas jumpers for a voluntary 

contribution of 50p.  

Please note this is NOT a non-uniform day 
and children are expected to wear normal 

school uniform with their Christmas 
jumper. 
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